
 

Sunday Service Reader- Looking for an easy way to serve your faith community on 
Sunday mornings?  Opportunities to serve during either worship service are available 
for volunteers of all ages and talents! Volunteers lead the call-to-worship, read the 
scripture and assist the pastor with communion (at the 10:45 am service). New 
volunteers are always welcome. Training is available. Call Donna (520)745-6237 or 
email her atDonna@RinconUCC.org to add your name to the list.   
  
 
 The Worship Music and Arts Ministry Team is building a 
pool of Ushers & Greeters who serve at the 10:45 
am service. If you can arrive a little early, assist with 
greeting guests and handing out bulletins your help would 
be greatly appreciated.   Our goal is to have enough 
people so we each volunteer will serve only once per 
month.  If interested or you have questions,   

     please contact WM&A chair, Nancy Congdon.  
  

Ushers and Greeters—Teams of friendly volunteers needed 
every Sunday to distribute bulletins, welcome guests take the 
offering and assist with communion. A sign up sheet is posted on the wall at 
the back of the sanctuary. Contact  Nancy Congdon. 

Refreshment Hosts—Thank you to those who enable us to be a welcoming community 
every Sunday by preparing and serving simple treats and beverages after worship. The 
opportunity to visit with one another and welcome guests helps all of us to be members 
of an active and welcoming community. New volunteers are always welcome! Please 
contact Jean Bronson to add your name to the list or sign up on the sign-up sheet 
posted on the wall at the back of the sanctuary.  

Sanctuary Attendants - We're seeking a few volunteers to restock the pew pockets 
weekly. This service opportunity takes about 1 hour per week, can be done anytime 
during normal office hours, and can be completed by one person (but it's more fun with 
two!).  It does require bending, standing and stooping. If you're interested in 
volunteering for 1 or more weeks per month contact Donna at the church office 
520.745.6237 or Donna@RinconUCC.org.  

Memorial Service Volunteers - The Congregational Life Ministry Team is recruiting 

volunteers to help host memorial service receptions.  If you can help with this important 

ministry please contact Ann Geiger 520.529.6223 or Jean Bronson 520.795.9171. 
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